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CABINET MINUTE 66

Council Tax Base

Councillor Darcy, Cabinet Member for Finance and IT, introduced the report. It was agreed -

1. That Cabinet recommends Council approves the Council Tax Base for 2017/18 as set 
out in the report;

2. That Cabinet recommends Council approves the continuation of the current Council 
Tax Support Scheme for 2018/19 with an update that “The authority may use 
information provided by the DWP and HMRC for the purposes of Council Tax 
Reduction, council tax liability, billing, administration and enforcement”.


